

















County Fire Chiefs Association

November 8, 2018

To:

Denise Pomeroy c/o Lake County Public Health

From: Willie Sapeta, President

Lake County Fire Chief's Association

Re: Request to pursue a new LEMSA

Dear Denise;

This serves as a letter of support on behalf of the Lake County Fire Chief's Association for the Lake County Public Health to pursue a potential change in the LEMSA services currently provided by NCEMS. Over our long history with NCEMS, we do not feel they are meeting the goals and objectives of our agencies and are unable to keep up with the ever changing challenges and trends currently driving the pre-hospital EMS systems. This would include metropolitan, rural and wilderness areas of service. With that said the LCFCA would like to assist in any way to pursue other options for LEMSA services. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Willie Sapeta, President Lake County Fire Chief's Association 4020 Main Street, Kelseyville, CA. 95451 Office. (707) 994-2170 Fax. (707) 994-4861 Cell. (707) 489-0966